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Strategic Goal for 2015-2017 

 

ITU wants to strengthen its Master programmes beyond the point where they become financially viable 
without counting the income from the MSc students who get credit transfer for taking Master courses. This 
may be done at the expense of some of the admission on the Diploma programme, but any decrease in the 
intake on the Diploma programme has to be substituted by even further growth in the Master 
programmes. We therefore formulate the goal about growth in the Master programmes as a goal 
concerning growth in the sum of students admitted on the Diploma and Master programmes. 

 

Strategic Goal The number of persons who the IT University of Copenhagen admits on a Master or Diploma 
programme is going to be at least 110 in 2015, at least 170 in 2016 and at least 190 in 2017. 

 

 

 


